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Greater Cincinnati License No. 34-26461-01
Cardiovascular Docket No. 030-33017

ATTN: Jeniffer Selm
Office Manager

415 Straight Street
Suite 300 ,

Cincinnati, OH 45219-1098 |

Dear Ms. Selm:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED JANUARY 24, 1994

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated February 21, 1994, in response
to our letter dated January 24, 1994, transmitting a Notice of Violation.

We have reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and
have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will.be
examined during a future inspection.

!Sincerely,

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
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